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Minutes for Charity Association meeting 
Thursday 12th October 2023 at 10.00am
Present:
Katharine Hubbard
Helen Avraam 

Alicia Hall
Apologies 

Apologies received form Kelly Roberts, Alisha Thomas, Judith McGuinness, Shelley Allen
Christmas fair
The school had looked into a Bauble to hire for the Christmas fair, the cheapest they had been able to find was £1000. This included 2 people to man the bauble and it was fully accessible.

The committee discussed the bauble and whether this would make enough money to pay for it’s self or whether it would use up funds the school raises. Discussion followed on the school purchasing its own bauble and that this could be used at other times of the year. It was agreed by the committee that spending should be on the grotto and that these items/decorations could be re used year on year. 

Action: It was agreed that the school would not hire a bauble for the Christmas Fair and that we would possibly look into getting a bauble of our own to use in future as this would be more cost effective. 
Further discussion followed on the grotto and stalls and who had already said they would be attending 

· Amy’s cakes 

· Crystals 

· Silver jewellery

· Sensory stall – are already booked but looking to confirm if they can get staff

· Body shop

It was agreed that the parents that had stalls last year would be invited back

Refreshments were discussed and the expansion of this to include a separate hot chocolate and mulled wine area, as it had been very busy having all refreshments in one room last time. The committee also discussed having a hot crumble stand and incorporating this into the drinks stand. The committee discussed pricing and agreed that the pricing was affordable last year and that we would try to keep it the same for this year, but this would be confirmed once we had purchased the ingredients. 

The committee discussed the hamper draw and the pupils will be asked for donation, once on the 31st October and again before the Christmas Fair. Donations will be used for the tombola and hampers, with stall holders being asked to donate for the hampers.

Action: Raffle tickets to be ordered, DJ to be arranged   
The committee highted the need to advertise the fair further afield this year, discussion followed about ordering a banner that could be re used. The school will also ask pupils to make posters for the fair. The committee confirmed the times of the fair 12-3pm.

Action: Posters and Banners to be made to advertise fair 
Any other Business

The committee discussed the lack of parental support and engagement, it was agreed the charity association need to reiterate the work they do and how it benefits the pupils at Dee Banks. 

Action: Meeting invites and letters to be sent out earlier and reminders to be sent, importance of charity association to go into letter to parents. 
Date of the next meeting 

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 15th November 2023 at 10.00am both at school and a virtual link to be sent out as well. 
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